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Updated Reimbursement Policies, Effective September 3, 2024 

Revision: Provider Bulletin P45-24 was originally published on July 1, 2024, with an incorrect policy 
number. The correct policy number appears below. 
 
Effective September 3, 2024, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will publish 
the following updated reimbursement policy: 
 

Policy # Policy Title/Service 

Commercial General Coding – 078 Community Health Workers 

• The policy has been revised to state that CHW’s must bill using their 
National Provider Identifier (NPI) or their supervising provider’s NPI.   

• Codes G0019 and G0022 have been added and may be reported 
when applicable.  

 
Products Impacted 
Commercial 
 
Questions? 
Please contact Provider Services at 651-662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
 


